
Dear New Parents, 

We are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all students at our school. As part of 

our ongoing efforts, we conduct safety drills throughout the academic year. This letter serves to 

inform you about the upcoming safety drill scheduled for [Date]. 

What is a Safety Drill? 

A safety drill is a planned exercise that prepares students and staff to respond appropriately in the 

event of an emergency. These drills may include fire drills, lockdown drills, and evacuation 

procedures. 

Purpose of the Drill 

The primary purpose of these drills is to: 

• Ensure that students know how to react in various emergency situations. 

• Familiarize students with evacuation routes and procedures. 

• Enhance communication and coordination among staff, students, and emergency 

responders. 

What to Expect 

During the drill, students will practice following emergency procedures. Our staff will lead the 

exercises and provide guidance to ensure that everyone remains calm and collected. 

Parental Support 

We encourage you to discuss safety procedures with your child at home. Understanding the 

importance of these drills can help reduce any anxiety they may feel. 

If you have any questions regarding the safety drill or our safety policies, please feel free to 

reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your support in making our school a safe environment for all students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


